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Statement from NRC Chairman David Wright 

I am honored and humbled by President Trump’s decision to name me Chairman of the 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission. It’s a privilege to take on this role and to continue to work 
with such a dedicated and passionate staff as we tackle the challenges before us. I look forward 
to working closely and collegially with the other Commissioners on the priorities and 
opportunities ahead. 
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